
U15 Report for the 2021-2022 Season
Submitted by Luisa Perry, Division Manager

The U15 season was an overall success. We had 5 teams of 14-15 players. Each team had a head coach 
and 2-3 assistant coaches, one or two team managers and some safeties. Teams were created using a 
balancing approach, with two weeks of evaluation games to form initial “teams” and an additional two 
weeks of balancing games before teams were finalized. Game play was very close for most games, with 
only one or two goals difference between teams.

Four of the teams were able to attend away tournaments, the fifth team’s planned away tournament 
having fallen in January when tournaments were cancelled due to Covid. We had a successful home 
tournament, with 7 out of town teams attending from Victoria, Sooke, Kerry Park, Nanaimo, Port Hardy, 
Powell River and Campbell River. The division participated in multiple exhibition games with Powell 
River – both in Comox and in Powell River and multiple exhibition games and shared practice times with 
Campbell River during their strike. 

U11 Report for the 2021-2022 Season
Submitted by Luisa Perry

The U11 season was a successful season. We had 5 teams of 15-16 players. Each team had a head coach, 
assistant coaches, a team manager or two and safeties. Teams were created following four weeks of 
evaluations.

All five teams were accepted into tournaments, however many of these were cancelled due to either 
covid or the Campbell River strike. U11 had a successful home tournament, with 7 out of town teams 
attending from Campbell River, Port McNeill, Powell River and Vancouver. The division participated in 
some exhibition games and shared practice times with Campbell River during their strike.


